St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 13th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
ADMISSIONS

Please be reminded that the deadline for applications for Reception classes is 15th January 2023. If
your child is currently in Nursery, they MUST apply for a Reception place, it is not automatically given.
The deadline for Nursery applications is Friday 24th February 2023.

FREE AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

There are two FREE and fun afterschool clubs running throughout the winter months for children
accompanied by an adult at Cottonmill Community & Cycling Centre. (Old Oak, off Cottonmill Lane. Al1
2EF.)

Monday Café

Mondays 3.30-5.30pm

Table tennis, crafts, board games, snacks and refreshments.

Run by Sopwell Residents Association and St Albans Community Pantry: info@sopwell.org
Cinema Café

Fridays 3.45-5.45pm

U or PG rated film, activities, snacks and refreshments.

Run by Leeanna’s Wish: leeannaswish@gmail.com

Find out more by email or on the ‘All Things Cottonmill Community & Cycling Centre’ Facebook group.

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS

Please can we remind the children about uniform - namely hair styles / bands and nail varnish. If all nail
varnish can be removed and hair always tied up with simple bands in the school colours or plain navy /
black bands. Thank you.

HOUSE POINTS- The points this week are as follows:

St Mark = 386
St Luke = 385
St John = 382



Headteacher's Awards

This week's awards go to:

Year 6: Leo Taylor and Millie Kingsbury.

Year 5:Oliver Papa and Archie Bhegani-Phillips.
Year 4:Chun Ho Fong and Livia Feistner

Year 3:Teddy Carroll and Gabby Awobona
Year 2: Emmie O'Leary and Isabella Dodd.
Year 1: Alfie Roswell and Jaaziah Ojeikere
Reception: Macey Banham and Libby O'Malley
Have a wonderful weekend everyone.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter



